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Environmental factors regularly affect the conduct of outdoor activities. While environmental factors 
will not usually influence whether an Elwood City Soccer Club sanctioned event should commence or 
continue, occasionally, extremely adverse weather conditions may give rise to a need to assess 
whether participants, officials and spectators are at risk.  Extreme weather may be defined as weather 
that threatens the immediate or long-term safety of individuals, as a result of heat, rain, lightning, 
wind, or other unusual or unpredictable weather conditions.  
 
As a community organisation, Elwood City welcomes all players (boys and girls) and their parents to 
our Club and we are focused on making participation in our training, matches and events as safe as 
possible. 
 
As a Football Victoria registered club we have adopted the Football Victoria Extreme Weather policy 
as the Club’s policy. 
 
The Football Victoria Extreme Weather policy can be found here. 
 

https://www.footballvictoria.com.au/sites/ffv/files/2020-02/FV%20Extreme%20Weather%20Policy.pdf

